
 

 

 
ALL STAR PLAYER NOMINATION INSTRUCTIONS 

Divisions U10, U12 and U14 
 
Attached is the information for nomination of players for All Stars.  A Google form will be sent to your email box 
later in the season, and your nominations must be submitted no later than October 5, 2025 
  
COACHES:  All Star selections are done at the Player Evaluation Meeting.  Please be sure to be there. If you 
cannot attend, please notify your Division Representative in advance of the meeting and make 
arrangements for your assistant coach or other designee to attend in your place. Only one person can 
represent the team, either the coach or the coach’s designee.  However, it is imperative that a 
representative from each team be there. Coaches or their representative who attend the meeting will earn 
1 point for their team in the standings.  
 
Here are some things to keep in mind when selecting players: 
 
1) Remember, to be eligible for All Star or Tournament play, a player must have played in at least HALF of the 
regular season games for which they were eligible (games missed for late registration or doctor’s orders do no 
count against the player).  If you have a question about player eligibility, please contact the Coach 
Administrator. 
 
2) All Stars is a program for the most skilled players.  Teams will play other ALL-STAR teams within Area S, 
Section 10.  Games will be played in the Santa Clarita Valley.  All Star play is on Sundays starting in early January.   
 
3) In selecting players to be nominated for All Stars, make sure the player and their parents will be making a 
commitment to the team.  Some players may not be available for Sunday play because of religious commitments 
and should not be nominated. Please determine if players (including club players) are serious about being there 
for the All-Star team before nominating them. The players and their parents should be made aware that the 
players first commitment is to post season play on their regular season team (games & practices), then to All 
Stars, then Tournament Play.  However, please do not make any statement to players or parents that could be 
interpreted as a promise before going into the meeting regarding All Stars.  All Star players are selected by a 
vote of the coaches.  
 
5) The number of players a team will be able to nominate will be communicated to the coaches at the mid 
season coaches meeting.  It is important that you confirm with the parents that the player will be available to 
play PRIOR to nominating them.  
 

  Once your form is submitted electronically, IT CAN NOT BE CHANGED! 
 

6) Please remember what is discussed in the meeting is NOT to be discussed with anyone outside of 
the meeting! 
 


